
To the members of the State & Local Government Committee,  
 
Please pass SAPA legislation. It goes a long way in protecting the rights of Ohioans from an overreaching 
federal government. There is no reason the federal, state or local government should impede on the 
rights of Americans.  
 
The leftist liberal agenda of chipping away at citizens rights must stop. 
 
Please do the right thing and safeguard our rights from an overbearing federal government.  
 
For freedom,  
 
Robert Howell 

 


